Dear Ms White
Thank you for your email below requesting feedback from the Civil Aviation Safety Authority (CASA) on a Supplementary Response to Submissions (SRt5) and an Amended Proposal for the Westmead Catholic Community Education Campus, S5D-10383 refers.

CASA has reviewed the information provided and has no objections to the development. CASA notes that the amendments to the proposed development are related to landscaping works, driveways, Out-of-School-Hours care and pedestrian access. There are no additional implications for aviation safety and CASA
has no further comments to add to the submissions made on 15 April 2020 and 18 September 2020.

| trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Cathy Koch

Section Manager Government and Parliamentary Services
CASA\Corporate Services Division

p: 131 757

e: Cathy.Koch{@casa.gov.au

Aviation House, 16 Furzer Street, PHILLIP ACT 2606
GPO Box 2005, Canberra ACT 2601
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